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[bookmark: _Hlk36825221][bookmark: _Hlk36824629]CENTRAL DISTRICT HEALTH DEPARTMENT 
COVID-19 UPDATE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: APRIL 7, 2020


[bookmark: _GoBack]Central District Health Department (CDHD) reports 78 lab-confirmed COVID-19 cases as of 4.30 p.m. today. This includes 2 in Merrick County, 7 in Hamilton County, and 69 in Hall County. Approximately 75 healthcare workers were tested today by the National Guard at Fonner Park, with plans for an additional 75 to be tested tomorrow. 

Central District Health Department reminds everyone to clean your hands often, avoid close contact-maintain 6 foot social-distance, cover your mouth and nose with a cloth face cover when in public, for example grocery stores; cover coughs and sneezes, and clean and disinfect frequently touched surfaces daily.
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